
Dolores Bears Booster Club

Meeting Minutes


December 6, 2021


Present: Shelly Purkat, Kim Parr, Rene Farias, Rylee Kiddoo, Angie Lowe and 
Cross-Country kids, Staci Cost, Lewis Stevens (OG President) and Andrea Montoya 
(OG Vice President) 


President, Shelly Purkat called the meeting to order at 5:04 pm and welcomed all in attendance.


Secretary Minutes:   Minutes from the Nov. 1st meeting were prepared by Pam and shared by Shelly.  
Kim made a motion to approve the minutes, which was seconded by Rene.  Minutes were approved by 
unanimous vote. 


Treasurer’s Report:  Kim shared the treasurer’s report.  Our beginning balance is $ 5,733.14 Total 
deposits were $849.10 and total expenses were $1439.51.  The ending balance is $5152.73.  Shelly 
made a motion to approve the treasurer’s report and Staci seconded. All were in favor and the treasurer’s 
report was approved. 

Kim shared that she filed the State Report and paid $10.00


Concessions Report:  Prices of Coke are going up so Elizabeth was looking into getting our coke 
products from Walmart or City Market


Old Business: 


• All but 2 concessions are covered and OG signed up for the last one in Feb. If no one signs up for 
this weekend for the girls game we won't have any concessions as we aren't available to run 
them.


New Business:


• Request for funds from Angie Lowe and some Cross-Country runners. They are raising money to 
go to a running camp next summer in Flagstaff AZ. Shelly made a motion to donate $500.00 to 
the Cross-Country team and Rene Second the motion. All was in favor.


• Rene has placed another order for more Bear Wear to have during Basketball Season to sell at 
the games. Will be setting some up in the office as well so we don't have to keep track of where it 
is at. Had to make a new poster as the prices of the shirts have gone up so we had to raise our 
pieces on the T-shirts a bit. Selling for $12.00 instead of $10.00


• Basketball Season is starting: Shelly made a motion to spend up to $150.00 on school spirit items 
to throw at the kids during the games and Rylee second the motion. All was in favor. 


• Discussed maybe doing a basket of items for a drawing, will discuss after the break.

 

Our next meeting will be January 10th, 2022 (1st Monday school will still be on break), at 5:00 pm in HS 
Library


Meeting was adjourned at 6:08 p.m.



